
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: February 13, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
 
Registration is underway for the Park and Recreation Department's spring adult athletic 
leagues including softball, kickball, volleyball and basketball. Find more information and 
register online or at the NRH Centre. 
 
The Police Department UNIDOS Program will host a free Health Fair on Saturday, 
February 25th from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM at Wiley G. Thomas Coliseum. The health fair 
will include 40 vendors and free blood pressure and health screenings for the entire 
family.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every meeting we recognize our employees for the great things they do. Tonight we 
recognize:  
 
Officer Tiffany LePenna with the Police Department - An employee with a roadside 
assistance company expressed appreciation for Officer LePenna’s help when he was 
aiding a stranded motorist on Loop 820. She put out cones and flares to keep him safe 
while he worked to replace a blown out tire. Although he ran into some issues, she was 
patient, helpful and by far the most professional officer he has ever encountered. He is 
grateful that she took the time to help. Because of her, both he and the stranded 
motorist made it home ok, he said.  

 
 
 


